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November	15,	2017	
	
Hello	Theresa	Residents!	
	
For	your	information	the	Theresa	Town	Budget	for	2018	has	been	approved.		The	budget	is	
coming	with	an	increase	in	our	property	taxes.	
	
The	reason	is	The	Town	has	applied	for	a	grant	to	construct	a	new	salt	barn	for	the	highway	
department.	The	New	York	State	Grant	is	a	75%/	25%	split.	That	means	the	grant	will	pay	75	%	
of	the	cost	of	the	new	salt	barn	and	the	town	will	pay	25%.	
	
The	Town	is	required	to	have	the	25%	of	the	cost	of	the	salt	barn	set	aside	during	the	
application	process.	
With	that	being	said,	the	largest	increase	to	The	Town	of	Theresa’s	budget	is	the	money	that	is	
required	to	be	set	aside.	
	
The	town	budget	is	on	the	town’s	web	site	for	your	review.	Any	question	can	be	directed	to	the	
Theresa	Town	Office,	any	Town	Board	Member	or	myself.		
	
On	behalf	of	The	Theresa	Town	Board,	thank	you.	
	
Sincerely,	
Steven	Marcinkowski,	Supervisor	
Town	of	Theresa,	New	York	
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